----Original Message----

From: Chief Administrative Officer [mailto:cao@elkpoint.ca]

Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 10:44 PM
To: Sheila Kitz <a href=

Subject: Letter of Support - Application 2018 STIP Program - Upgrades Airport

Hi Sheila,

At tonight's (July 27, 2017) Elk Point and District Airport Commission meeting, a motion was passed requesting the County of St Paul No 19 and Town of Elk Point to support in writing an application for the Provincial 2018 STIP Program funding toward upgrades to the Elk Point and District Airport.

Also, if County Council approves and Town Council, we would send a letter to CNRL for a letter of support as well financial support. CNRL are preparing their annual operating budget right now.

Further, we have started researching a Federal grant that might be applicable to the much needed upgrades at the airport. Will keep you posted as this may be part of our 25% towards STIP grant.

Thank you for the help.

Ken Gwozdz CAO Town of Elk Point

Sent from my iPhone